
Thursday 14th March 2024

Re: Year 5 & 6 Made in the North East Trip – Discovery Museum

Dear Parents and Carers,

Oak Class have a wonderful opportunity to visit the Discovery Museum as part of our ‘Made
in the North East’ celebration next week..

We will be dropped off at the Discovery Museum where we will spend the day enjoying the
exhibitions on offer, with a specific focus on the shipbuilding industry of our region. We will
finish our day, exploring the Quayside and creating some artwork based on our historical
knowledge of the area.

The visit will take place on Wednesday 20th March with the children departing school at 9.30
am by coach and returning to school by 2.45 pm. Please ensure that your child brings a coat
and a packed lunch for this visit, if your child normally has a school dinner, a packed lunch
will be provided for them. Your child should come to school in regular school uniform.

If you wish for your child to attend this visit, please complete the corresponding Google
consent form. If you have any questions regarding the visit, please contact me via Class
Dojo.

A donation of £8 per child for this trip would be gratefully appreciated, this can be paid via
School Gateway, this is to put towards our transport costs for the day as well as a donation
to the Discovery Museum.

Best wishes,

Mr McLeod


